
Rhode Island School ofDesign     

April the Thirteenth 
Nineteen Hundred Sixty Five

Rhode Island School of Design
Hugh J. Gourley, III, Acting Director 
Providence 3, Rhode Island

Dear Mr. Gourley:

I acknowledge the receipt of and thank 
your letter dated April ninth.

I will be pleased to exhibit much part 
collection as you may select at the re-scheduled 
tion.

you for

of my 
exhibi-

Sincerely yours.

Cornelius C. Moore

I am..

CCM:dlo


